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Comments: Hi,

8 years ago | moved to California from Switzerland because | always admired how US approached climbers and
treated the community. | felt like in US climbers were always welcome and the parks took care of us.

I know that if the anchors will be removed it will become more dangerous sport and there will be even more
accidents. And to be honest the anchors aren't visible anyway. Us climbers so many times we struggled to find
them and we're only few feet away from them.

Please be respectful of our community and keep climbing safe.

Thank you,
Eva Heldt.



